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In English this week, we started a new unit of work 
based on non-chronological reports. At the beginning of 
the week, we discussed the key features of non-fiction 
texts and identified them in a report about polar bears. 
After that, we watched a video to learn about the Portia Spider and started to plan a 
non-chronological report. We will write our reports next week.  
 
In Maths, we have been ordering numbers from 0-1000 on number lines and 
completed a place value assessment as we move towards our next area of focus, 
addition and subtraction. Next week, we will be adding hundreds.   
 
In Geography, we looked at two different types of volcanoes 
(composite volcano and shield volcano) and labelled their features. 
We then researched the definition of an active, dormant and extinct 
volcano and located examples of each on the world map.  
 
In our RE lesson, we listened to some stories about Moses and discussed why he is 
a key figure in Judaism. We recapped on the Ten Commandments and thought 
about how these link to rules and laws in society today.   
 
We look forward to meeting with parents/carers for the teacher/parent consultation 
evenings next Tuesday and Thursday. Hopefully, you will have received an email 
from school explaining how to make an appointment with your child’s teacher. If you 
have not received this email or you have not been able to book an appointment 
online, please contact the school office before Monday lunchtime. Please 
remember to check your appointment time.  
 
Finally, we would like to remind parents that all items of uniform should be named 
and that children should be bringing a coat to school each day.  
 
 
Miss Stephenson and Miss Parker 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


